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TBDBITL – songs of the Ohio State University, February 11, 2021 
SPEAKER – Dr. Paul Droste, the former Director of the OSU marching band
There were 116 people registered and 98 participants attended.  Most were from central Ohio although 21 were from other locations including areas outside of central Ohio, Arizona, Colorado, Michigan, North Carolina and Tennessee.
The post event survey indicated that 94% liked the program and look forward to future events.  They particularly enjoyed the history, songs and t participating with other OAURA members.  Many complimented Dr. Droste on his great presentation and how well it was planned and organized.  Many of the participants remarked that it was easy to access and use Zoom and they would participate in the future.  Several indicated that Zoom is the only way they can participate due to location, inability to drive and other impairments.
People were asked how they heard about this event.  79% said they received an email invitation from the Alumni Association and 12% said they heard about it from the OSURA website.


     

